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On 8 February 2022, an online meeting between Avrasya İncelemeleri Merkezi (AVİM) and Pakistan 
based Center for Global and Strategic Studies (CGSS) was held. 

At the meeting, AVİM and CGSS directors and analysts shared their assessments on the regional 
developments and the future cooperation possibilities between those two institutions.

The sides agreed to maintain close relations and contribute to the academic activities of each 
other.
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